
M E M O R A N D U M  

MARCH 1,2010 

TO: 

FROM: ERIK SAYLER, SENIOR ATTORN 

ANN COLE, OFFICE OF COMMISSIO 

DOCKET NO. 090415-SU, In Re: 
Polk County by West Lakeland Wastewater, Inc. 

for staff-assisted rate case in 
RE: 

Please place e-mail from the Mike Smallridge, the Receiver of this Utility, into the docket 
This e-mail indicates that Mr. Smallridge informed customers at the annual customer file. 

meeting that the Utility has withdrawn its staff-assisted rate case application. 

ELSith 
Attachment 
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Erik Sayler 

From: Mike Smallridge [utilityconsultant@yahoo,com] 

Sent: Monday, March 01,2010 11:34AM 
To: Erik Sayler 

Subject: Re: 090415-SU -West Lakeland 

Hey Erik, I provided no notification to the customers concerning the intermn rates and I told them the 
rate case was withdrawn at the annual customer meeting I have with a couple of weeks ago. Hop that 
helps. Mike Smallridge 

--- On Fri, 2/26/10, Erik Sayler <esayler@pSC.STATE.FL. US> wrote: 

From: Erik Sayler <esayler@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: 090415-SU - West Lakeland 
To: "Mike Smallridge" <utilityconsultant@yahoo.com> 
Date: Friday, February 26,2010, 10:24 PM 

Hi Mike, 
I have a few questions with regards to the withdrawal of the SARC application. Could you please let me 
know on Monday. Please call if you have any questions. 

1) What kind of Notice did you provide to customers that the Utility was granted an interim rate increase 
by Commission Order No. P S C - O ~ - O ~ ~ ~ - P C O - S U ,  issued December i,2009? (ie - Customer Notice, Bill 
Insert, etc) 

2) What kind of Notice have you provided to customers that you have withdrawn the SARC rate case? (ie - 
Customer Notice, Bill Insert, etc) 

Thanks. 

Erik L. Sayler 
Senior Attorney 
Office of the General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6199 - mainline 
850-413-6084 - direct 
850-413-6085 -fax 

DISCLAIMER: Please note: Florida has a uery broodpublic records law. Most written communications to orfrom state officials 
regording stme business are considered to bepublic records and will be mode auoilable to thepublic and the media upon request. 
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject topublic disclosure. Ifyou received this e-mail in emor, please notifg the sender by reply 
e-mail and then delete this e-moil immediately. 

3/1/2010 


